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FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 14, 2011

TO: Honorable Judith Zaffirini, Chair, Senate Committee on Higher Education 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB38 by Zaffirini (Relating to the inclusion of certain private postsecondary educational 
institutions and career schools and colleges in the higher education accountability system of 
the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Under provisions of the bill, the Higher Education Coordinating Board would be required to include 
within the Board's higher education accountability system any for-profit private postsecondary 
educational institutions or for-profit career schools and colleges in this state that offer degree 
programs. The Board would consult with affected private postsecondary educational institutions and 
career schools and colleges regarding the imposition of reporting requirements on those entities; and
adopt rules that clearly define the types and amounts of information to be reported to the Board. 
Provisions of the bill would be implemented within existing resources.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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